
Thank you for bring this issue forward for consideration. My wife and I are retired and are residents 

of Plain City, Ohio.  We live in the Dublin School district and have for over 30 years. As you well 

know, our tax burden keeps going up until it feels like we are renting our home from the local 

governing body. Before we step out of bed every morning (365 days a year) we are in debt for 

taxes, even though we have supported this district for over 30 years. It is making us feel like folks 

in our situation will not be welcome here much longer. If taxes continue to increase, our only 

option will be to sell and get out. It's not a good feeling after all the years we have supported this 

community.  

We really do hope that your efforts can and will get some relief for us and many other retired 

people in our situation. 


